
Good morning and good day my name is Ms. Rolda Scarlett and I work at Safeway in 
Maryland. I would like to elaborate on my leave usage sick leave that the state of Maryland 
offered to us and I understand under any circumstances we are allowed to use it for spouse, 
child, parent, grandparent and grandchild. We waited a good while before we receive this 
paid sick leave and when we finally receive it I must say we really appreciate it because 
without this sick leave going to the doctor and also getting paid for it I cannot say we don’t 
appreciate it we really do because without this pay sick leave and have to go to the doctor 
my pay check would have been very short and I need to pay my bills.  
 
I  would like to speak on behalf of my colleagues throughout the state of Maryland and here 
at work because many of us have a underline including myself and when we learned that we 
receive the (Maryland sick leave) my god everyone was so happy and I would like to say this 
Maryland family medical and sick leave need to be spread wide throughout the state of 
Maryland because it’s also Covid time and we are also considered first responder because 
we have to be at work and many of us get sick so for those employees that don’t have it 
they really, really need it because when they take off from work to care for their families 
their paycheck becomes very short and we all have bills to pay and I cannot thank you 
enough to have this sick leave  available for us all. 
 
I must say thank you for your time, and please vote yes for paid family medical and sick 
leave. 
 
 
 
From Ms. Scarlett 
 


